G. C. Burkhead 

Site-Based Council

End of Year Report

2007-2008

At G. C. Burkhead Elementary, we believe that all children can and will learn.  To ensure that all children reach their maximum potential—“We find success in each one, some way, every day.”
Bryan Lewis, Principal

SITE BASED COUNCIL REPORT

2007-08

Council Members

Curt Haun, Principal/Chair

Deb Blocker, Teacher Representative

Angie Isaacs, Teacher Representative

Crystal Wilkerson, Teacher Representative

Bonnie Ford, Parent Representative

Elaine Nichols, Parent Representative

Make Policy On:

· Writing Plan was approved.

· Textbooks-Harcourt/Houghton Mifflin Science textbooks were selected K-4.  No changes were made in the textbook policy.  

· Achieving KERA goals and enhancing student improvement:  Implementation and Impact Checks were completed to determine success or failure of strategies.  Those goals that were not met are continuing to be monitored and measured.

· Honor Roll Policy (15.05) was amended.

Goals for 2008-09:

G.C. Burkhead’s goals are for continuous improvement in all areas.  Our Comprehensive School Improvement Plan outlines strategies and activities we will be focusing on to ensure success for all students.  The strategies and activities will be closely monitored via analysis of student work/assessments in team and grade level meetings, classroom observations and walkthroughs, and administrative analysis of open response and on demand writing via a rubric designed for both types of assessments.

Curriculum

We are implementing the Hardin County Schools Curriculum Guides to align with the Kentucky Core Content 4.1.

Achieving KERA/NCLB goals and enhancing student achievement:
We will be continuing to use MAP assessments to gauge student progress in reading and math.  The benchmark assessments included in the Hardin County Schools Curriculum Guides will be used to monitor student success in available content areas. 

Vacancies Filled:
Zola Walker-preschool


Kelly Newton-Resource

Beth Shelton-STEP



Penny Calvert-Resource

Rebekah Akers-4th grade


Angela Mattingly-Sp. Ed.

Ashley Perry-Instructional Asst.

Dana Wilson-3rd grade

Diane Miller-Computer Lab


Suzanne Parrett-FRC Coordinator

Tara Baker-FRC liaison


Ellen Lipsey-ESS

Bryan Lewis-Principal

